
 

Attention Pharmacies 
 

Effective 6/1/2016, prescribers must be enrolled with Idaho Medicaid 
in order for a claim to be paid.  If a prescriber is not enrolled, claims will 
deny with an additional message to the pharmacy “Prescriber must call 
Molina at 1-866-686-4272 to enroll”. 

 

Currently there is a message being sent to Pharmacies on all claims in 
which the prescriber is not enrolled with this additional message.  
Please make sure that you are submitting claims with the correct 
prescriber on the claim and realize that these claims will start denying 
and a Prior Authorization will be needed after 6/1/2016 in order to get 
a paid claim. 

 

If you have any questions please contact the Idaho Clinical Call Center 
at 208-364-1829. 

 

Thank You, 

 


